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September 17, 2019 

 

Ms. Catherine Giordano 

P.O. Box 217 

Middle Haddam, CT 06456 

 

Re: DEEP License#: 201907047-SDF 

153 Middle Haddam Road 

 Map 02/ Block 18/ Lot 24-1 

 

Dear Ms. Giordano, 

We have received communications from the Connecticut Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection regarding a license to modify a dock at your property at 153 Middle 

Haddam Road.  

I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know that although DEEP has complete oversight of 

all work below the Coastal Jurisdiction Line, if there is any work pertaining to the dock 

rehabilitation uphill of the Coastal Jurisdiction Line, it will require a permit from the East 

Hampton Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency. If any electrical trenching, footing 

installations, or any other work requiring ground disturbance will take place, please let us know 

so that we may help you through the permitting requirements and process.  

If you should have any questions, please feel free to reach out to my office with any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 
Jeremy DeCarli 

Planning & Zoning Official 
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